
LAW ENFORCEMENT/INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY MEETING    

24 OCTOBER 2017 

 

 The Joint Waupaca County Law Enforcement Committee and Information Technology 

Committee meeting was called to order at 9:09 a.m. by Law Enforcement Chairman Bill Jonely.  

Members present:  Information Technology Chair John Penney, Supervisors Craig, Wilfuer, 

Poehlman, Handrich, Koeppen and Dave Neumann.  Others present:  Sheriff Brad Hardel, Chief 

Deputy Al Kraeger, Captain Rob Karski, Emergency Management Director Andy Carlin, 

Information Technology Director Brent Wyland and Finance Director Heidi Dombrowski. 

Chairman Jonely gave the open meeting statement that this meeting and all other 

meetings of this Committee are open to the public. Proper notice has been posted and given to 

the press in accordance with Wisconsin Statutes so that the citizenry may be aware of the time, 

place and agenda of this meeting. 

 Motion by Supervisor Craig, seconded by Supervisor Koeppen to approve the agenda. 

Motion carried without a negative vote.  

 A demonstration was given by Jason Bernard of Call Works.  Motorola Representative 
Kevin Lemke was also in attendance. 
 
 Supervisor Handrich moved, second by Supervisor Koeppen to adjourn at 10.42 a.m.  

Motion carried. 

   

Vickie Thoe, Secretary 


